
New Orleans Children's
Health Project

The New Orleans Children’s Health Project (NOCHP), a collaboration between Children’s Health
Fund and Crescent Care, is a new partnership formed in 2025 built upon CHF’s 2o year investment
in the New Orleans Community.  Crescent Care is a Federally Qualified Health Center offering an
expanded range of health and wellness services for anyone seeking healthcare services in Greater
New Orleans and Southeastern Louisiana. Due to rapid population shifts after Katrina, many
patients are immigrant or asylum-seeking children. The Crescent Care team offers comprehensive
pediatrics services as well as specialty services for disability management, behavioral health,
mental health, and psychiatry. Support services include case management, chronic disease
management, peer support, life skills, nutrition, insurance enrollment, tobacco cessation, harm
reduction, health education, and addiction recovery programs. Crescent Care’s goal is clear: To
strengthen the entire community through whole-person healthcare and education.

National Network Partners

Partner Institution
Crescent Care

Partners Since
2025

2023 Total Visits
58,346

2023 Patients
12,826

Ages Served
All Ages

Focus Areas

Services Provided

Primary care
Behavioral health
Sexual Health
Services 
Gender Services

Demographic Snapshot

75% Low income 
90% Racial or ethnic minority
7.3% Children and adolescents

Service Delivery

Community Health
Center
Telehealth

 Immigrant children, LGBTQ+


